
LIFE ADVOCACY DAY
The Respect Life Ministry will be traveling with Catholics from across the archdiocese 
to Springfield, Illinois to lobby against legislation recently introduced by the Illinois state 
government that would violate the sacredness of life.

Wednesday, April 3 
6 a.m. – 6 p.m.  
Cost $10
Coach buses will leave from The National Shrine of Maximilian Kolbe at Marytown in 
Libertyville, IL at 6 a.m., St. John of the Cross in Western Springs, IL at 5:45 a.m., and St. 
Damien in Oak Forest, IL at 6:30 a.m.

Lunch and training will be provided by the Illinois Catholic Conference.

For more information please contact Respect Life Ministries at 312.545.5355. 

Please register here. 

https://goo.gl/forms/bVyRf0BoF9iKBIcp2

